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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/09/2024  09:48:142024/3306/P INT John These exhaust outlets should be closed and internal extractor units in the kitchens installed. Internal extractor 

units are a much more sensible option in this location. The noise and fumes from the exhaust outlets is 

detrimental to residents living a few metres above them and they should be closed off.
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